
 
12th April, 2021 

 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001.  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window 

 

Ref: Anand Rayons Limited. (Security ld/Code: ARL/542721,) 

 

We wish to inform you that in pursuance of Securities and Exchange Board of India (prohibition of 

India Trading) Regulations, 2015 and as per the Code of Practices and procedures and Code of 

Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Reporting of Trading by insiders, the Trading Window for dealing 

in the Securities of the Company for its all insiders/Designated Persons and their immediate 

relatives covered under the above mentioned code shall remain closed from 1st day of April, 2020 

and shall reopen after 48 hours of declaration of the un-audited Financial Results of the Company 

for the half year and year ended 31st March, 2021. The Communication has been informed to all 

"Directors, concerned persons/employees/ insiders" of the Company as defined in the code. 

 

The date of Board Meeting in which the results will be approved shall be intimate to you separately. 

Kindly take same on your record and oblige us. 

 

Thanking you, 

 
 

 

 

 


